
“GVE input is welcomed by CEMAR” 
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CEMAR posted this 
“thank you” to our GVE 
experts who were 
invited by CEMAR to 
offer guidance and 
advice about 
enhancing and 
improving their system.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
GVE’s practical and detailed knowledge of actual NEC usage, as it is being used by 
the industry, offered invaluable insights that have made it possible to increase the 
effectiveness of CEMAR’s systems.  CEMAR continues to develop a class leading 
product and its investment in the knowledge and skills of industry experts is to be 
commended. 
 
Both GVE and CEMAR will be continuing this collaboration. 
 
For information on GVE please visit: www.gvecs.co.uk 
For information on CEMAR visit https://cemar.co.uk/about/about-us/#company 


